COMMONWEALTH OF KENTULCKY
OFFICE OF SECRETARY OF STATE
FRANKFORT 40601

DREXELL R. DAVIS . SECRETARY QF STATE (5021 564.3490

SECREYARY OF STATE
COFRPORATE FILINGS (502! 364.28B48

CLUINTON M. NEWMAN it
ASSISTANT SECRETAHY OF STLTE CORPORATION RECORDS 1502)534-7330

April 25,1984

Alpha Theta Of Sigma Kappa
Maxine S. Huskamp

2132 Lakeside Dr.
Louisville, Ky.

Dear Sir:

Our records show that your corporation has not filed annual
verification reports for the past three years,

Unless these annual reports are received by us within six
months of the date of this letter, your corporate charter will
automatically be revoked pursuvant to Kentucky Revised Statutes,

Chapter 273.367.

Sincerely yﬂurs;'“:>

uth Ann Powers
Corporations Division Director
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June 18, 1984

Ms. Martha N. Bomar
1124 Broadfields Drive
Louisville, Kentucky 40207

Re: Alpha Theta of Sigma Kappa/
Delinquent Annual Reports

Dear Ms. Bomar:

I am enclosing an annual report form for the subject corporation
for the following years: 1970, 1971, 1972, 1973, 1974, 1877, 1981, during
which the corporation failed to pay its annual report fee of $52.00 per year.
Please have the corporation complete and execute the enclosed form and
return to this office along with a check for $14.00, payable to Kentucky
State Treasurer. '

In compliance with KRS 273,367, this office will notify the
corporation of impending revocation of the corporate charter because of
failure to file back due annual reports. The cerporation will have six
months from the date of that letter in which to pay back due reports and
thus prevent revocation. At the present time, the corporate agent for
service of process is listed in our files as Marine S. Huskamp, 2137 Lake-
side Drive, Louisville, Kentucky. I am enclosing a form for change of
process agent should you wish to use it.

I have reviewed the corporate file, Ms. Bomar, and found a letter
dated August 31, 1981, from you to the former Secretary of State,
Mrs. Frances Jones Mills, as well as an annual report form for eleven
years. Copies of both are enclosed. Our records show that the corpora-
tion was credited with the $6.00 payment ($2.00 per year) for the years
of 1978, 1979, and 1980.

Please do not hesitate to let us know if this office may be of
any further service.

Yours very truly,
ZZ. )é%tﬁLUkILZL

Ann Z. Stewart
General Counsel
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